
Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee Agenda 11 May 2004 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for the information of members is a copy of correspondence to the Chairman, Councillor 

Denis O’Rourke from Jeffs Vehicle Deliveries Ltd regarding their operations within the city. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the correspondence be received and staff be requested to discuss the 

matter with the General Manager, Jeffs Vehicle Deliveries Ltd. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


